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HALLOWEEN 2018 

 

October 30, 2018 

 

Halloween once more is with us. After last year’s problems with people who live 

outside our subdivision doing “trick or treat” within the subdivision. 

 

 To prevent this no outsides will be allowed into the sub-division unless invited by 

a resident. If you are having a party and inviting a number of people you will be 

required to give their names to the guard prior to being allowed entry. 

 

Sorry if this many seem over the top to some residents but we had a number 

complaints last year from residents who deserved a large number of strangers 

touring the subdivision and knocking a door. 

 

Regards, 

PALA BOARD 
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